Mr. Robert Drews, Superintendent
Arapahoe Public Schools

610 Walnut Street

Arapahoe, NE 68922

November 9, 2023

Dear Mr. Drews,

It’s with mixed emotions that | share my plans to retire at the end of the 2023-2024 school year.
| have loved being a part of the Arapahoe District and am honored to end my career here.

| want to thank you, Mr. Ellis and Mr. Perez, the school board members and the wonderful
members of our staff for making this a great place to work. | have been teaching for 37 years (35
classrooms and 2 years of subbing). | have had the privilege to teach in Lincoln, Cambridge,
Moorhead, Minnesota and Arapahoe. The majority of my years have been here in Arapahoe.

Again, | want to thank you for your support and appreciate your attention to making this

transition smooth for everyone.

Sincerely,

ulie Stagemeyer
Arapahoe Kindergarten Teacher



